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Uganda’s Uniqueness 

Because football 
(soccer) is the most 

popular sport in 
Uganda, the World 

Cup is very important 
to them.  We invited 
the singles over to 

watch the Final.  We 
had a great time. 

Prayer Requests 
- Bible translation work 

in Runyankore 
- Discipleship ministry 
- Rwenzor i Bap t i s t 

College 
- new church plant in 

Karusandara 
- faithfulness of  people 

while on furlough 

Sending Church 
        Calvary Baptist 

    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

serving in Uganda since 1999

Stay up-to-date with our       
brief monthly videos at 

www.mstensaasfamily.com

 Visiting Kyahi 
  We were able to make a visit to Kyahi where we 
started our first church.  It was a blessing to see 
all those who have been faithfu since the 
beginning.  Some have left, but many (and now 
their children) are being faithful. 
  Pastor Eliab is recovering from a surgery and is 
having a hard time.  He is over 60 years old.  He 
is training Moses (far right in the black shirt) to 
take his place. 

Visiting Rubindi 
  We were also privileged to visit Pastor Vincent and 
the 2nd church we started which is in Rubindi.  The 
church has been growing in number and they have 
purchased their own land.  They have also made 
their own bricks and are planning to begin 
constructng their own building.  Please pray that 
God will provide the funds for this construction 
work. 
  We are thankful for the faithfulness of  Vincent and 
the people in Rubindi. 

Kasese TBI 
  We were blessed to have our first TBI (Tr-annual 
Bible Institute) in Kasese.  We had 15 students with 
two graduated pastors also in attendance for 
practical input.  It was a real blessing as we went 
through the course entitled “Pastor and Pastoring.”  
We gave them a lot of  practical helps as well as 
challenging them to be true to the call and 
qualifications of  a pastor. 
  At the end of  the week we went out to 
Karusandara, another church plant, and we all 
worked to set up a structure for the church there.  It 
was a blessing for these men to be involved in a 
church plant. 
Karusandara 
  As mentioned above we went out and built a 20 x 40 structure for the 
church in Karusandara.  The church in Kasese assisted in purchasing 
the iron sheets for the roof. 
  The following Sunday we had a high attendance of  16 adults with 22 
children.  The week after that there were 20 adults with 22 children.  
What a blessing to see the number growing.  Please pray for Brian as 
he leads the work there in Karusandara as well as continuing with his 
work in the church in town. 
  We have arrived back in the U.S.!  Our new stateside phone number is 660-229-0125.  Our meetings will 
begin in October after getting everything ready to travel.  Please pray for the churches there in Uganda 
that they will remain faithful to the Lord in our absence.
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Kyahi Independent Baptist Church

Rubindi Independent Baptiast Church

The new structure in Karusandara

First TBI in Kasese with 15 students
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